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What You have All Been Waiting  
For  

Yes, at last we are there and if last year was anything to go 
by this New Year is going to be phenomenal with so many 
events and things to look forward to, let us all be prepared to 
really make the non RCL sailors really jealous of all the fun 
we are going to create. 

First Meet for 2011 

22nd January 

Howards Folly 

Pretoria Sailing Club 

14-00 Hrs 

This falls into the plan of using Saturday for the Summer 
season and complies with our now proven system of scheduling 
every second Saturday of the month, the 22nd is the fourth 



Saturday, we didnâ€™t think there would be many takers for 
the second Saturday due to the holidays, too late anyway. 
Start preparing now, dust off the batteries not forgetting to 
charge them polish the hull, air the sails and be there. We 
have lots of new keen members ready to learn from the 
specialists, everybody can learn from all that attend. See you 
there. 

Other News Interests 

Our O/S members are still in touch, northern hemisphere 
suffering from cold while trying to pull caravans up hills on 
Christmas Eve. Oz seems to be getting as much rain as we 
have had, see photos of the Vaal area, unfortunately Oz is a 
little more disastrous, Arthur & Elrae are in the thick of it; 
fortunately just above the high water line, check the following 
link taken not far from where they live 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kYUpkPTcqPY&feature=youtu.be  and see 
photos from the Noah Roffe house all very scary.  

Lots More I could give you 

Anybody interested 

Let me Know. 

Happy New Year to you ALL 

John Wright  RCL89 
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